
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 11, 2023 

  
Contact: Mary Jerejian, Management Analyst 
Phone: (626) 403-7210 
Email:  mjerejian@southpasadenaca.gov  
 
Councilmember Janet Braun Hosts District 5 Community Meeting on 

November 5, 2023 
 

South Pasadena (Calif.) – Councilmember Janet Braun is pleased to invite the 

South Pasadena community to a District 5 community meeting, taking place on 

November 5, 2023 from 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. at her residence at 2040 Edgewood Drive. 

This event, open to the South Pasadena community, aims to foster open 

communication, provide citywide updates, discuss Councilmember Braun’s initiatives 

during her first year in office, and encourage networking among neighbors and 

constituents. Light refreshments will be provided during the duration of the event. For 

more information on this event, please contact the City Manager’s Office by emailing 

cmoffice@southpasadenaca.gov.  
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